
VTA CHURCH STREET REVIEW COMMITTEE 
TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 

 
MINUTES OF ZOOM MEETING HELD ON NOVEMBER 18, 2020 

 
The following members of the committee were present on Zoom: 
 Julia Livingston 
 Alan Strahler 
 Bill Veno 
 Doris Ward 

 
Alan Strahler, the chair of the committee, opened the meeting at 3:05 PM. 
 
The minutes of the meeting of November 8, 202, were approved unanimously in a roll call vote. 
 
The chair proposed the following motion: 
 
Inasmuch as the Edgartown VTA Church Street Review Committee, appointed on June 15, 2020, 
has completed its work and submitted its report to the Board of Selectmen on November 9, 
2020, we, the members of the committee, do declare its work to be completed and hereby 
dissolve our committee today, November 18, 2020.  
 
Julia moved to adopt the motion, seconded by Bill. The motion was approved unanimously in a 
roll call vote.  
 
Alan called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Julia moved adjournment and Doris seconded 
the motion. The motion was approved unanimously in a roll call vote.  
 
 
 
Note: As this was the last meeting of this committee, these minutes were not able to be 
approved in a following meeting. 
 
Submitted by Alan Strahler, Committee Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 


